Welcome back after the holidays!

We hope you were able to spend time with people you love and had a
chance to rest and relax! December was a busy month as we enjoyed
the fabulous talent of our students and staff at the Holiday Concerts
YkpaiHcbkut Bepmen and Holidays all Around !!

Congratulations to Panni Todaschuk and all of the students!
Thank you to all of the families for your support in these events!

Our PAC team has been working on fundraising towards our
playground project. We want to remind everyone just how very
exciting it is to be working towards this next phase of a log play
structure. Stay tuned for more fundraising opportunities.

We would like to remind parents and care givers that our parking £ =5 R :
lot is for staff use only. We're concerned about student safety if they're belng dropped off and
picked up in this area as staff members come and go at all times during the day. There is
parking in the bus loop, on the front street (be mindful of the street signs) and the side streets
on either side of the school.

Just a reminder as well for families and visitors to please use the front doors when coming
into the school and everyone must check in at the office.

@l Thanks to Pizza Hut @ Northgate for the donation towards
our Breakfast Program.

@ Thank you to everyone who donated non-perishable food
| items for Winnipeg Harvest! Our collection was a huge
success! Individual classes also worked at collecting donations
for a variety of causes around the city. The service learning
that occurred was inspiring and a great opportunity for
students to reflect on this time of giving.

Thank you to everyone (parent volunteers, staff from outside of our school and PAC) for

helping us out for our staff luncheon! Our next PAC meeting is this Thursday, January 10"
@ 6 p.m. All our welcome!!!

Much appreciation is extended to the Traczuk family for their very kind .
donations of Ukrainian costumes for students to wear for our school =2 5'3 ==
events! We are also grateful to the Horodecki family for donating black

leather dancing slippers for students in the Ukrainian dancing program!
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January 18" will be a professional development day for all of the staff at RFM. There will
be no classes that day.
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School Reopens
No Sadok PAC MEETING
Ukrainian Christmas 6 p.m.
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RFM PD DAY
NO SCHOOL
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No Sadok
Feast of Jordan
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FEBRUARY 2019 —IMPORTANT DATES GRADE 6 @

February 1- PD Day — No School
February 17- Grades 4.5 & 6 Choir @ MB. Moose Game
February 18- Louis Riel Day-No School

Parent-Child Program located in school library:
Monday & Wednesday 9:00-11:00

BAND - Day 2,4 and 6
TAS @ GCCI - Day 3

Learn to Swim
January 7-March 15,2019
Wednesdays - Room 12
10:30-11:00

Learn to Skate
Mondays-Room 16
(11:15-11:45)
Tuesdays- Room 8
(11:15-11:45)
Wednesdays — Room 14
(9:45-10:15)

PLEASE
NO PARKING
OR
DROPPING OFF
STUDENTS
IN STAFF
PARKING LOT




